
 

 

 

 

May 6, 2019 

 

MEMO TO: All Buffalo Teachers  

FROM:  Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

RE:  School Board Elections  

 

Tomorrow, Tuesday May 7, 2019, you, as well as your relatives, friends and neighbors who live in 

Buffalo, will determine who is elected to the Buffalo Board of Education. 

We are learning that some of the elections are very, very close. 

In order to elect candidates that will work with us and each other to improve the education of our 

students, we need your active involvement.  

Please call all your relatives, friends and neighbors and ask them to vote for our endorsed candidates.  

A follow-up call to them on Tuesday will help.  

As you know, many groups and organizations are actively working against our endorsed candidates. 

We cannot let them prevail.  

Once again, please, not only ensure that you do not forget to vote, but that you have worked to ensure that 

everyone you know in Buffalo votes for our endorsed candidates.  

They are: 

Ferry District   Sharon Belton-Cottman          

Central District   Paulette Woods                     

North District   Hope Jay                               

West District   Jennifer Mecozzi                    

Park District   Louis Petrucci                        

East District   Dr. Kathy Evans-Brown         

At-Large   Lawrence Scott                      

At-Large   Dr. Ann Rivera                      

At-Large    Terrance Heard                   

Thank you in advance for your continued solidarity and support.  
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